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 Country Specific 

DPRK  (GOV/OR.1189 – Para 93) …Cuba, speaking on behalf of NAM, stressed 

the Movement’s principles and priorities on disarmament and 

international security as adopted at the 14th Summit Conference of Heads 

of State or Government of NAM, held in Cuba on 11–16 September 2006.  

 (GOV/OR.1189 – Para 94) She reiterated NAM’s desire for the total 

denuclearization of the Korean Peninsula and its continued support for the 

six-party talks as a means of finding a long term solution to the Korean 

nuclear issue through diplomacy and dialogue. Consequently, NAM had 

welcomed the six-party joint statement and subsequently the agreement 

on the initial actions for its implementation, adopted in Beijing on 13 

February 2007.  

 (GOV/OR.1189 – Para 95) NAM noted with satisfaction that an Agency 

team headed by the Deputy Director General for Safeguards had visited 

the DPRK, at the Government’s invitation, on 26–29 June 2007. NAM 

welcomed the understanding reached between the Agency and the DPRK 

during that visit, as reflected in paragraph 5 of the Director General’s 

report contained in document GOV/2007/36. In that regard, NAM 

emphasized that the Agency was the sole competent international 

authority on nuclear verification issues. 

 


